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You are about to enjoy wild U.S. sea scallops that were 

sustainably caught in the ice-cold waters of the North Atlantic.  

They were removed from their shells by hand and flash frozen 

to lock in freshness all the way to your dinner table. These 

Fair Trade Certified scallops are the first U.S. seafood item to 

earn that certification. Your purchase supports local fishing 

communities and ensures the people who harvest and package 

your scallops are  treated equitably and fairly along the way. We 

at Bristol are proud to bring this world-class product to you and 

your family. 

NATURAL. SUSTAINABLE. FAIR.

 
FAIR TRADE SCALLOPS:

Our Fair Trade Certified scallops 
are the first U.S. seafood item 
to earn that certification. Your 
purchase supports local fishing 
communities and ensures the 
people who harvest and package 
your scallops are treated 
equitably and fairly along the 
way. We are Bristol are proud to 
bring this world-class product to 
you and your family.

SUSTAINABLE:

The U.S. Atlantic Sea Scallop 
fishery has been independently 
certified to the Marine 
Stewardship Council (MSC) 
environmental standard for 
sustainable fishing.

QUALITY FIRST:

Our Fair Trade Certified scallops 
are from best in class vessels 
that harvest in the ice-cold 
waters of the North Atlantic. 
The scallops were removed from 
their shells by hand and flash 
frozen to lock in freshness all 
the way to the dinner table. 

SPECIFICATIONS:

PRODUCED & DISTRIBUTED BY:
BRISTOL SEAFOOD LLC
5 PORTLAND FISH PIER
PORTLAND, MAINE 04101, USA
207-761-4251
WWW.BRISTOLSEAFOOD.COM

PETER HANDY - PRESIDENT
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